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February 11, 2011

Ms. Francine Evans & Joel Zelnik
65 Chestnut Avenue
Closter, NJ 07624

Dear Francine & Joel:

Jody C. Treadway, Director

Thank you very much for your performance of “Broadway Magic” on \Wednesday,
February 9, 2011. Francine you write a very good program. | found the historical
references that you provided about the songs, or song writers, of actors were very
interesting and gave the program a lot of depth. These details, along with your song
presentation made the program particularly enjoyable. And, Joel, | am sure that you
have heard it many times, but your piano playing is excellent.

The program was very nice and | heard many positive comments afterward.

Thank you so much for coming and presenting this very enjoyable program for us.

Sincerely,
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Deborah Rosenblatt
Adult Services Sr. Librarian/Adult Programs




